
From: Martlesham Parish Council
To: suffolkcoastallocalplan
Cc: Hilary Hanslip; woodbridge tc
Subject: FAO Hilary Hanslip: Woodbridge (with part of Martlesham) Neighbourhood Area Designation
Date: 09 March 2015 12:44:09

Dear Hilary

Martlesham Parish Council would like to make the following comments on the Woodbridge
 TC application for a Neighbourhood Area Designation:

1.      Providing there is evidence* that the residents of the Martlesham North Ward would
 prefer to be in the Woodbridge Neighbourhood Plan, we have no objection and would look
 at working with Woodbridge for mutual agreement on any policies in their plan that would
 impact on this area. 

*We would be looking for a sizeable response from residents to show that it is the
 wish of the majority.

2.      Any decision on the Neighbourhood Plan boundaries should not prejudice any future
 discussions regarding the Martlesham Parish boundary.

3.      If the Woodbridge Town Football Club site is developed Martlesham Parish Council
 should receive the Community Infrastructure Levy. 

Kind regards

Susan Robertson (Mrs)

Clerk to Martlesham Parish Council

Parish Room, Felixstowe Road, Martlesham, Woodbridge, Suffolk IP12 4PB

01473 612632
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